
 
 

3rd January 2017 

 

Dear Parents of children in Y1 

 

Starting this term, children in year 1 will be taught maths using the Singapore 

Maths approach. The scheme we will be using is called ‘Maths: No Problem!’. 

The Singapore Maths approach places the emphasis on problem solving and 

allowing children to learn through making connections between different ideas. 

Year 5 have been trialling ‘Maths: No Problem!’ since September, and in 

September 2017, the whole school will move to this approach. 

 

In order to provide you with information on this new method, as well as ideas 

for how you can help your child with maths at home, we will be holding a 

parent workshop on Wednesday 11th January from 9:15 until 10:00 in the school 

hall. This will provide you with an opportunity to find out more about this 

approach to maths, as well as see the resources that will be used. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Cobbold, maths leader 


